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John Stark
KNAU-FM / K209AN
P.O.Box 5764
Flagstaff, AZ 86011
john.stark@nau.edu

Mr. Stark

Having reviewed the proposed application of your FM Station for an increase in facilities, it
appears unlikely that it will cause significant interference to KMOH-TV channel 6. We have no
objections to the project proceeding with the understanding that in the case of any interference
from K209AN to KMOH or its’ viewers, K209AN will undertake whatever is necessary, at its
OwWn expense, to remedy the situation within 30 days of the problem being made known to

K205AN. Depending on the severity of the interference, these remedies may include ceasing
operation of K209AN if a solution cannot be found.

KMOH also requires you to notify us when you commence operation with the new facilities and

provide us with the name and telephone number of a contact person to whom any complaints
may be directed.

We further require K209AN to buy, at their own expense, 4 reasonably sized ads in the Kingman
Sunday newspaper for a week preceding and the 3 weeks following the commencement of the
operation of their new facilities. These ads will be placed in the Sunday TV section and will
advise viewers of the changes to K209AN, how these changes may impact their reception of
KMOH and how a viewer may contact K209AN to lodge a complaint.

We request copies of these ads, copies of all complaints received and notes of what was done to

alleviate the complaint be filed with both K209AN's public file and forwarded to KMOH within
a week of clearing the complaint.

Finally, while we do not expect any serious problems, KMOH requires that we have the final say
on how serious an interference problem our viewers may be expected to “tolerate”. We will

accommodate your proposed expansion of facilities in any way practical — but MUST always
.give top priority to the viewers of KMOH.

T%hzbest of luck with your project,
Randy Decker

Chief Engineer
KPNX/KNAZ/KMOH

cc: Jon Koger, KNAZ
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